Date: 6/13/97 10:53:45 AM

From: Jim Pennington TAL
Subject: EPA Inspection at WDW
To: Clair Fancy TAL

CcC: Scott Sheplak TAL
CC: . Leonard Kozlov ORL
CC: Dianne Spingler TAL
CC: Bill Proses TPA
Clair,

Just a head's up. Len called and said that Mirza found some problems
at WDW. If enforcement is required, Mirza indicated that Region 4 may
take the lead. The focus was on the dry cleaners and paint spray
booths.

Mirza was unable to outbrief the Central District as originally
planned because he had to go to Pinellas County today because of an
asbestos complaint from the White House.

Jim P.




